Niagara Falls Historic Preservation Commission 745 Main Street Niagara Falls, New York 14301

December 18, 2018

Dear Secretary Bragg,

I am writing to you to express my interest in becoming an active member of this commission. As a 30 year resident of Niagara Falls I'm dedicated to the preservation, restoration and promotion of the city. I have always felt the city is a jewel because of the rich history, built environments and its impact upon economic environments.

I am the current president of NFHPS and I am also a docent of the following organizations: Oakwood Cemetery, The Underground Railroad Heritage Center, Destination Niagara, The Castellani Art Museum and the Niagara Arts and Cultural Center. I also act as inspector for Niagara County Board of Elections and was a member of Niagara Beautification Commission.

With your consideration, I would like to become a member of this valuable and important commission, working towards its mission for the city of Niagara Falls.

Sincerely Yours,

Georgia Robinson-Bradberry